
 

 

 

21st September 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 
As the weather is changing, Nursery children will need to wear waterproof clothing to access the outdoor 
learning. If you have not already purchased a waterproof suit our PTFA are offering to hire these out for the 
school year. They will be kept in school and will be washed and dried as required. This does not replace 
their normal everyday coat that will still be needed every day.  
 
The cost for the year is £6.00 and this can be paid via MCAS under the products tab. Alternatively you can 
send cash into Nursery in an envelope marked 'waterproofs' and adding your child’s name.  
 
If you wish to purchase your own suit, they are available from Kidstop or JFC in Hyde at an approximate 
cost of £17.00. 
 
Please speak to a member of the Nursery team if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you. 
 

 

Nursery. 

 

 


